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More passenger Rail!  

Cars are not sustainable. New technologies (EVs) do not improve travel 

time/congestion and still have major environmental impact (in production, tire wear 

water pollution etc.) 

Infastructure for personal vehicles is expensive to maintain and expansion is at a 

huge cost to the environment, communitites and simply induces demand.  

It is time to prioritize alternatives for our future by investing in efficient passenger rail 

and public transportation to provide alternatives to personal vehicle use. This is the 

path to reducing the reliance on cars and all their inherent issues! 


